
 

 
     

 

  
  

From: Rhonda Voo 
To: FN-OMB-IntellectualProperty 
Cc: info@copyrightalliane.org 
Subject: copyright alliance 
Date: Tuesday, March 23, 2010 11:29:24 PM 

the copyright alliance has informed me of this welcome invitation from 
the Obama Administration to share my thoughts on my rights as a creator. 
I have been freelancing for over 30 years.  intellectual property 
rights are important to me.  i know the u.s. government can do a 
better job, protecting the rights of 
creative americans. 

rhonda voo 
los angeles, ca 
freelance illustrator 

www.rhondavoo.com 
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